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	Ms Sheila Oliver
sheilaoliver@ntlworld.com
	Compliance Unit
Places and Organisational Capacity
Westfields
Middlewich Road
Sandbach
Cheshire
CW11 1HZ
Tel: 01270 686605

Email:  foi@cheshireeast.gov.uk



	DATE: 30 May 2013                     OUR REF: 806332   


Dear Ms Oliver
Request for Information – Internal Review

This is in response to your email of 23 May in which you request an Internal Review of the decision to withhold the release of the Designated Independent Person’s report on Lyme Green. As the decision to withhold the report was made at a very senior level and the report has had limited circulation across the authority there is no individual member of staff of sufficient seniority to conduct such a review.
 It has been agreed with the Office of the Information Commissioner that in this case the council, for the reasons stated above, is not obliged to conduct an internal review and that any request for a review of the decision to withhold should be made directly to the Information Commissioner. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely
Martin Johnson
Customer Relations & Compliance  Assistant
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